
We Need Your Help!

Please help us get HB 1121 passed!

HB 1121 is a sexual harassment bill that will give greater protection to Georgia
employees by keeping workplaces safe, clarifying what is and is not sexual
harassment, and holding harassers individually accountable for their actions!

Please contact as many representatives as possible TONIGHT & ask them to
support HB1121!

To make it convenient for you to lend a hand, we've posted the current
version of HB1121 and a list of all representatives who need to hear from
you, along with their phone numbers & clickable email links on our website
HERE! If each rep gets 20 calls by tomorrow morning, the bill will be heard in
committee but if they don't, it won't.

Below is a guideline of what you can say when you reach out to ask these reps for
greater protections for Georgia employees:

Dear Representative -

I am calling/emailing you in support of house bill 1121, the sexual-harassment bill. This bill is
important to keep workplaces safe, hold harassers individually accountable for their actions,
clarify what is and what isn't sexual-harassment, and take the federal government out of
company's businesses and bring back control to small businesses. HB 1121 makes Georgia's
business better, safer, and more profitable.

Thank you in advance for helping us expand protections for Georgia employees!

https:
https://www.justiceatwork.com/please-help-us-get-hb-1121-passed
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